
 

City of Alpena 
 

News Release of August 31, 2016 

Downtown Alley Closure 
 
On Thursday and Friday, September 1 and 2, the alley between 
River Street and Chisholm Street, from Second Avenue to Third 
Avenue (adjacent to The Center Building), will be closed to all 
through traffic.   
 
This closure is to facilitate private contractors working within 
the alley and to protect the public. 
 
This work is expected to be completed by 5:00 PM on Friday 
unless construction or weather delays occur. 
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